
 

 

 

Alfriston School 
Fair, friendly, fulfilling and fun!  

Newsletter - 29th March 2021  

 

Roman Day - Sapphire Class 

If your child is in Sapphire Class don’t 
forget Tuesday is Roman Day!            

The children are invited to come to 
school dressed as Romans.  As we are                 

currently restricting what comes in to 
school, children should not bring             

accessories with them as part of their 
costume.  Thank you. 

Red Nose Day  

Thank you to all of our families for wearing red and                    
contributing so generously to our Red Nose buckets.                   

We are so proud to have raised a fantastic £148 for the   
Comic Relief charity.  

All events are subject to change should there be any delay to the                                                          
Government’s ‘Roadmap out of Lockdown’, or may need to be done differently. 

 
Tuesday 30th March  Roman Day in Sapphire Class 
Thursday 1st April   FoAS Non-uniform Day 
      Last Day of Term 
Monday 19th April   Children Return to School 
Friday 28th May   FoAS Non-uniform Day 
      Last Day of Term 
Monday 7th June   Children Return to School 
Wednesday 16th June  Year 2 Overnight Stay (further details to follow shortly) 
Thursday 17th June  Year 3 Overnight Stay (further details to follow shortly) 
Monday 21st June   INSET Day - School Closed 
Tuesday 22nd June   Music Cabaret Evening 
Thursday 24th June  King’s Academy Ringmer Transition Day - Year 6 
Mon 28th June - Fri 2nd July Hindleap Warren Residential - Emerald Class 
Thursday 8th July   School Games Day 
Thursday 8th July   FoAS Summer Fair 
Friday 9th July    Reserve School Games Day 
Mon 12th - Fri 16th July  Seaford Head Transition Week 
Monday 12th July    End of Year Reports  
Monday 19th July    Whole School Celebration Event (3pm to 4.30pm) 
Tuesday 20th July   Whole School Transition Day 
Wednesday 21st July  Yr6 Leaving Assembly - 2pm 
Thursday 22nd July   FoAS Non-uniform Day  
      Last Day of Term 
Friday 23rd July   INSET Day - School Closed 

Dates for your Diary 

Lunch Menu Change 

There have been some changes to this week’s lunch menu, 

please see the letter sent out last week for more details. 

After School Clubs 

As from the start of next term we will  

start to offer after school clubs again.              

To enable us to maintain the              

class bubbles we will initially be             

offering one club per class.                                                 

We are currently finalising the details            

and hope to get a letter sent                   

out later this week. 


